River Road Radio, Inc.

December

My, Carl W, Dabelsteirn
EEEE West TEEh Street
(herdarnd Fark, Kansas G654

Dear Mre., Dabelsteirn

We received vour letter of December 22, 1987 advising us
that yvou had picked up WA way up there in Overland Fark,
HKErsas. It was really great to know that you could hear us
armd ves, you were exactly right about what you heard. Jokri
Seatt, our morming drive time marn, oid say that you couldm’t
Find three wise mern in Baton Rouge.

We came o the air oan December 11, 1987 so vou heard cone
af cur First Few weeks of brosdoasting.

Tharmks again For letéing us hear From youd.

Yours very trul)y,

Radico Staticorn WRDL

Vir Treil
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1535 E. AIRLINE HWY. / LA PLACE, LA 70068 / 651-WADU



